
Grab Your Book!
HALE CE BOOK WEEK 

28th February -   4th March 2022



Dear Pupils, 
          When you return to school after half term we will be
holding a very exciting ‘Book Week’ to which you are all
invited. During the week we will be exploring different

poems, enjoying a  writing workshop with a visiting author
and using the school grounds and our Forest School area to

gather ideas for some creative writing of our own.
 

 We would like you to join us for a very special World Book
Day on Thursday 3rd March and arrive at school dressed for

an exploration.  Wear your warm clothes with a coat and pack
a backpack with your  favourite book, a drink and a snack

ready for an adventure. Maybe you will bring a book you have
recently read, or are enjoying at the moment.

 
 
 
 
 
 

We are all looking forward to this very special week that we
are sure you will all enjoy.

Are you ready for an adventure?


